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AUG 18 1982

Docket No. 30-08449 License No. 37-15029-01

Broad Street Hospital and Medical Center
ATTN: Ms. Sonia Sokoloff

Hospital Administrator
739 South Broad Street
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19147

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection 30-08449/82-01

This refers to four letter dated July 1,1982, in response to our letter dated
June 8, 1982.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions you documented
in response to our correspondence. However, your letter has been reviewed and
additional information is found to be needed.

In reference to your response to item C.1., please be advised that your Medical
Isotopes Committee should include a member of the hospital
administration. In addition, your response was signed by the Chairman
of the Radiology Department and does not indicate that the corrective
actions have been reviewed by and are supported by hospital
administration.

In your response, you failed to indicate the corrective steps which will be
taken to avoid future items of noncompliance. Your letter addresses the
specific cases, but fails to describe the method you will use to assure
that license conditions, and NRC regulations are understood and will be
followed by your staff in the future.

Please submit to this office within seven (7) days of receipt of this letter a
written statement containing the requested information.

_

Or$inbigned By:n

John D. Kinneman

i Thomas T. Martin, Director
Division of Engineering and Technical

Programs
cc:
Public Document Room (POR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania
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